
Sue presented the 30th Anniversary Spotlight on BIFHSGO’s research and projects in April 
2025, which describes initiatives undertaken over the past 30 years that highlight our 
collective achievements and the important work of our many volunteers. Sue has been the 
director of research and projects since 2023. She feels very fortunate to work with a 
number of dedicated volunteers and researchers, on a weekly basis, who are continuing to 
develop innovate projects for BIFHSGO. 


